
  

Have your say… 

To all friends and families visiting Camelot, it would be nice if you could 

please encourage residents to sit in the garden and enjoy the lovely 

weather. If you would like any assistance with this please let a member 

of staff know. 

The ongoing work on the home is near to complete and as you can all 

see it is coming on nicely. 

If there are any activities you would like to do over the next upcoming 

months please let a member of staff know, staff will try their best to do 

new activities each month. 

Please let us know about new things that are happening within your 

lives, we would love to share this with everyone. Marion has proudly 

become a great grandmother in May. Look at her with her great 

grandson Jacob  

Contact Me 

Email: kerrycarter27@outlook.com 
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Do You Recognise any of these? 

 
 
 
The Spiers home furnishing 
store in Dudley High 
Street in April 1970.  
 

 
 
 

The Hen and 
Chickens Hotel in 
1982.Locals would 
pop into The Hen 
and Chickens 
Hotel for a quick 
pint and a chat in 
December 1982. 
The popular 
watering hole 
dominated the 
corner of New 
Street and Castle 
Street in Dudley 

Market Place. 
           

Dudley marketplace 

pictured in the early 

1980’s. You can see 

PIAGE and H.Samuel. 

The trueform shoe shop is 

also being rebuilt 

 

 

 

 

  Do you recognise this picture? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An exquisite bronze horse, by Andrew Logan, from 
classical mythology- 'Pegasus' sits on Scotts Green 

Island (right by our carehome). The Pegasus 
symbolises hope for the future and the new 

Millennium. 

The glass inlay on the wings makes reference to 

the glass industry past and present and the route 
to the historic Glass Quarter nearby. The 

bejewelled plume that crowns the mane was 
designed and cut at the renowned Stuart 

glassworks, adjacent to the recently restored 
Redhouse Cone in Wordsley 

  



  To all our families to Camelot   

Can we give you a reminder when 

bringing in clothes can you please 

label them as many of our ladies have 

same clothes, but different sizes and 

mistakes are being made when not 

labelled? 

 

       

 



We would like to give a big thank you to all staff members who have been 

popping in to take service users out to merry HELL to their own pub also a 

walk over park no of you who do this get paid and you come in your own 

time we want to give you a big THANK YOU  

 

 

 

 



We were joined in May by Debbie Dance to            

movement for a sing along and chat 

We were also joined by Hatti. Residents enjoyed a little 

exercise. This was something different for residents. We 

are hoping to make this activity a regular thing at 

Camelot 

The Raffles were won by Michelle (local nurse) and 

Teressa (housekeeping). Thank You everyone who brought 

a raffle ticket 

Residents had a visit from the hairdresser Nicky. We are 

also going to have weekly visits from her. Everyone loves 

to look their best  

Cakes were baked in May for residents to enjoy 

 

 

 PIMP UP YOUR ZIMMA 

In May we joined the PIMP UP YOUR ZIMMA Project 

We used recycled objects around the home to decorate the Zimmer frames. 

The residents enjoyed doing this, it also allowed them to express their 

personalities. The pimp up your zimma project is aimed to reduce falls 

around the home as well as helping everyone recognize their Zimmer frame 

easily. 

AND WE ARE PROUD TO SAY WE WON THE PROJECT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Bride and Groom Zimmas were the winners across the borough! 

We would like to thank all staff for their participation and hard 

work with creating all the residents own preference Zimmer frames. 

Well Done Guys, you worked really hard and it paid off with a win! 
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Birthdays in June! 
 

 

Doris and Harry will both be celebrating their birthday on 

the 22nd    June. 

We wish them both a very happy Birthday! 

 Barbara Brookes and Barbara Richards enjoyed their birthdays in 

May . Look at all that Cake. Yummy 

 
 

 

 

 

 Look at our residents Z immer frames 

   

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

    



 

 


